Headteacher Mrs K Booth

Telephone 01347 810432

Email <u>admin@huby.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>
Web <u>www.huby.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

25 May 2017

Dear Parents



Huby C E (VC) Primary School Tollerton Road Huby YORK YO61 1HX

STAFFING CHANGES

After much deliberation, Mrs Johnson and her husband have decided to return to Norfolk at the end of this academic year. We are currently advertising for a teacher and will keep you up to date with the recruitment process.

We are also advertising for a Teaching Assistant to support a child in Class 1 from September.

RED NOSE DAY

Many thanks for supporting red nose day, the highlight of the day was Mr Hartley doing the splits! We raised a magnificent £131 will has been donated to this very worthwhile charity.

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION

Following the recent the parent governor election I am pleased to inform you that Joanna Warner was duly elected to the position of Parent Governor.

SCHOOL MEALS

To assist with planning for next half term, school will be open for 23 days (£48.30). Payment for occasional days must be paid at the beginning of each half term, you may find the booking form attached to this letter useful for planning your child's meals. A paper copy of the booking form will be handed to those pupils who regularly use this option. Don't forget that, from the beginning of next term we will be moving towards a cashless office. Payments for school meals/ trips etc will be made using the online Parent Pay service. Letters will be handed out to each child tomorrow explaining how you can register for this service.

AFTER SCHOOL ROUNDERS CLUB

This club will run for children in Years 3-6 on a Thursday between 3.30 and 4.30pm. If your child would like to participate please complete and return the attached consent by Thursday 27 April 2017.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

School closes tomorrow, Friday 7 April at the earlier time of 2.30pm and re-opens to pupils on Tuesday 25 April (Monday 24 April is a staff training day). Don't forget the following Monday, 1 May is a bank holiday and school will also be closed on that day.

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families an enjoyable and relaxing Easter, fingers crossed this spring sunshine continues!

Yours sincerely

K BOOTH

K BOOTH	
I consent to my child	staying after school on
Signed	Date